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Lannon, Kurt M.

From: Roland Loog [rloog@co.alachua.fl.us]
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2002 12:34 PM
To: Lannon, Kurt M.

Subject: Tourist Development Council(TDC)

Dear Mr. Lannon,

| understand that someone from the Visitors & Convention Bureau was to attend the last City Commission
meeting to explain the Bl-laws of the Tourist Development Council. We sent an email to the city stating that the
TDC was still reviewing its bi-laws, and we had no valuable input at that time. I'm sorry to have upset the Board
& staff in any way, especially since our working relationship has improved so much.

With that said, | would like to know which City Commissioners would want to serve on the TDC and which days
and times would be most convenient. Then we could bring that info to the TDC to look at changing meeting time
and date and adjusting our attendance requirements. This is an interesting group and any assistance you can
offer in getting me this info would be welcomed

Thanks and Sorry About the Absence.

Roland Loog

4/1/02



